UXBRIDGE SCHOOL COMMITTEE
JUNE 23, 2022
EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES
REMOTE MEETING VIA ZOOM

School Committee Members in Attendance:

Present Absent
Debbie Stark, Vice-Chair X*
Matthew Keane Xk
Patrick Tuer X
Barry Desruisseaux - X*
Christine Pezzullo X*

“#Committee member attended remotely

1. Discuss strategy for non-union contract negotiations

Matt Keane told the committee that he and Chris Pezzullo met with Dr. Baldassarre on Tuesday,
June 21, 2022 and Dr. Baldassarre agreed to the contract as presented. The agreed salary amount
for the year is $160,000.

Barry Desruisseaux asked about including an evaluation of/for Dr. Baldassarre at around the 6
month mark of this contract. The committee will not be including a 6 month evaluation, but
discussed the importance of supporting the district and Dr. Baldassarre through establishing
goals and measuring progress at points throughout the upcoming year. This process will be
discussed in a regular meeting.

Motion: Barry Desruisseaux made a motion to accept the contract for Dr, Baldassarre as
presented. Matt Keane seconded the motion.

VOTE: CP: Yes; MK: Yes, BD: Yes, DS: Yes
MOTION PASSED 4-0

Motion: Matt Keane moved a motion by Debbie Stark to adjourn and return to regular session.
Chris Pezzullo seconded.

VOTE: CP: Yes; MK: Yes; BD: Yes; DS: Yes

Motion PASSED 4-0
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Executive session adjourned at 6:48PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Debbie Stark

Uxbridge School Committee Executive Session Secretary
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